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Dear Friends and Supporters, 

Module 2 of Cohort 4 was a great success! Pastor Jack Jenkins and Dr. Rich Powell taught 

alongside two Haitian professors, Meme Elicene and Picot Mackenson, to deliver six great 

courses to equip the pastors with truth to teach in their churches. The students were eager to 

learn, and all the professors commented over and over how committed and engaged the 

students were. This is a great group of faithful men, and we are delighted that God has 

entrusted us with their theological education. 



 

 

As the banner headline says, “Thank you!” All the money we needed to fully pay for the 

module was given before we departed to Haiti. What a great blessing it is to have such 

dedicated and faithful givers to the work of committing truth to these Haitian pastors. When 

we started the Haiti Bible Institute in 2009, the ultimate goal was to train men who would 

be able to teach in the school. That goal has been realized, and we rejoice every day to see 

how God is honoring His Word and raising up a new generation of pastor teachers.  

Module 3 will be held February 22 to March 1, 2023. We will need 

$20,000 for this module. This would be a great time to invest in these 

wonderful students and reap the blessing of giving to the work of 

training national pastors in Haiti. Mark your gift “Haiti.” God has 

allowed us to hold the classes uninterrupted by the turmoil in this 

country. So long as this is the case, we will not abandon this valuable 

work that God has given us to do. Your 

support and prayers make it all possible, 

so thank you once again for giving so 

faithfully to this unique on-going work.  

Due to logistic problems, we have had to 

reschedule the On Target Ministry 

banquet. Pray that God will open the 

door for this event, and pray that we will 

be able to bring one of our Haitian 

pastors to the banquet to speak. I know it 

will be a great blessing to all who attend.  

Grace and peace,  

Doc & Anna Bearss 
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The Haiti Bible Institute and Theological Seminary is the only accredited evangelical school of 

Bible training in Haiti.  
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